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In November, the PAC featured programs from Parkway Elementary, West Hardin and Bluegrass Middle School Bands and John Hardin High School Choral Department.  Allegro Dance Theatre also presented one public and 4 student shows of the Cinderella Ballet.  In total, over 525 HCS students performed on stage and 1600 were in attendance.  1650 students from neighboring schools also attended the school shows and over 1800 members of the community attended the public performances during November.  

Ticket sales for the upcoming December PAC Season Event, The Nutcracker have been brisk and the newly added Saturday Pre-show event, Clara’s Tea Party is sold out! 

A new marketing strategy, PAC GIFT CERTIFICATES, have also been very popular this holiday season.

